
 

Status of the Visual and Landscape Analysis of Campbelltown’s 

Scenic Hills and the East Edge Scenic Protection Lands 

Visual and Landscape Analysis (Visual Study - VS) 

The VS has been the subject of two reports to Council. At its meeting on 18 October 

2011, Council adopted the VS as an important contributory element to the preparation of 

Draft CLEP 2014 (then known as Draft CLEP 2013).  

On 10 April 2012, a second report, dealing specifically with the East Edge Scenic 

Protection Lands (EESPLs), was presented to Council. Council resolved to adopt a 

“Bushland Development Model” for specific land within the EESPLs. The development of 

this model was based on the recommendations of the Visual Study that relate to the 

EESPLs. This model is reflected in the provisions of Draft CLEP 2014. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


